Di=. . auid Collins

From: Diarmuid Collins

Sent: 03 November 2014 10:41

To: noelkeelan@cllr.monaghancoco.ie
Subject: An Bord Pleanala

Good Morning Councillor,

You asked for an update in relation to the North-South Electricity interconnector and Projects of Common
Interest (PCI). Under the PCI EU Regulation, Eirgrid must lodge a draft application with the PCI Unit of An
Bord Pleanala in its role as competent authority for PCI. Eirgrid has not yet lodged a draft application. |
understand from Eirgrid that it is likely to lodge a draft application shortly. | will let you know when the draft
application is lodged.

Regards.



